October 2016
Mr. David Githanga, Chairman, Rotary Club of Nairobi

Mr. David Githanga, the Chairman, Rotary Club of Nairobi was at the
Univeristy to sign an MoU on collaboration to support the University’s needy
students that are government sponsored.

In his remarks, Mr. Githanga said that Universities are drivers of progress in a
country. He said that Universities need partners who can come in and pick a
student and support. He urged other stakeholders to partner in this.

“I hope that other partners will come in and support students because the
government can do so much. We all need to put a hand in improving the
quality of education in our country,” he said.

The students to benefit will be drawn from the School of Business, Law,
Economics and Information Technology. The fund is known as Rotary Club of
Nairobi Scholarship Fund.

This bursary is a collaboration of the Asian Commercial Community Academic
Award (ACCAA) and the Rotary club of Nairobi. The bursary will help the
needy students who have qualified for government sponsored University
education but cannot support themselves financially. The Special Students
Advisor section and the Academic Division of the University will assist in
vetting the bright, needy students who deserve the support.



